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On Feb. 6, the Richmond Planning Commission unanimously approved rezoning of an industrial area off 

Brook Road near Interstate 95 for a 200-unit apartment project. Williams Mullen attorney Preston Lloyd 

was quoted in this article about the commission's vote and the plan for the area. To read the article, click 

here.
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